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2nd Grade News


Friday, November 5, 2010








Core


We finished up learning about the Civil War and started our new unit on Immigration.  We have had a great time studying about early immigration, Ellis Island, the importance of the Statue of Liberty, and why the United States is referred to as a “Melting Pot”.  When we return from break, we will begin our unit on simple machines.  Look for a simple project to come home with your child before Thanksgiving.  Please complete the project over break.
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Important Dates


11/15-11/19


Book Fair in the Library


11/19 Thanksgiving Luncheon


11/22-11/26


NO HOMEWORK


11/24-11/26 No school – Thanksgiving break


11/29 No school – Collaboration day


12/9 2nd Grade & Chorus Program 


12/20-12/31 Winter Break


1/4 First day back for students 








Reading: 


Over the past two weeks we have been focusing on nonfiction text.  The past two weeks our grammar focus has been on possessive nouns, abbreviations, and action verbs. Our skill focus has been on summarizing and comparing and contrasting.  We have also worked on identifying synonyms and antonyms.











Math: 


We finished up Unit 4 with an ending focus on learning the partial-sums addition algorithm.  We will continue to practice this daily as we work through Unit 5.  This week we have been learning about  3-dimensional shapes, arrays (beginning multiplication), making change, points and line segments.  We have also been continuing to work on our math facts.














Writing: 


This week we practiced organizing our writing by making an outline first and then putting it into paragraph form.  We also learned the difference between narrative and expository writing.  

















